
Notice Regarding Customer Information 

House Bill (HB) 872 of the 87th Session (2021) 
 

The Guadalupe-Blanco River Authority is committed to protecting our customer’s right to 

privacy and ensuring the security of your personal information. With the recent passage of 

HB 872 by the Texas Legislature, utility customers are provided additional protection 

against disclosure of personal information from their customer account without their 

consent. If you would like to request that information relating to your account, including 

personal information in the account record and information relating to your utility usage or 

the amounts billed or collected, be available for disclosure, you have the right to request 

disclosure. If you do not request this, your personal information in your account will not be 

disclosed.  

Release of Information: 

Customer Name 

Customer Address 

Account Number 

I authorize the Guadalupe-Blanco River Authority to disclose: 

        My personal information and/or 

        Information regarding my utility usage and amounts billed or collected 

 

Signature 

 

Please return signed form to ubsupport@gbra.org or by mail Attn: Billing at 933 East Court 

Street, Seguin, TX 78155. 
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